
ERRATUM
In the advertisement of the Iloilo I Electric 

Cooperative, Inc. (ILECO I), which came out in this 
newspaper on December 20 2017, the source of 
fund for Lot No. 1 (Supply of  Labor and Materials 
for the Relocation of Poles Affected  by DPWH 
Road Widening Projects, is Internal General Fund 
(IGF), not Reinvestment Fund for Sustainable 
Capital Expenditure (RFSCE). In Lot No. 2, the Brief 
Description should have been “Supply and Delivery 
of Distribution Poles, Steel, 35 feet long-150 pcs. 
and 40 feet-50 pcs.”




